Proposed New PINES Subcommittees

April 2002

A. Staff Training/Documentation
This subcommittee should be composed of PINES staff members who have an interest in training issues, the ability to identify training needs and the willingness to assist with PINES training as necessary.  Also, this subcommittee would periodically review PINES documentation with PINES staff and suggest improvements or additions to documentation as appropriate.  This subcommittee would work with other subcommittees as appropriate.

B. Public Website
This subcommittee should be composed of PINES staff members who are interested in developing and recommending content for the public portal, reviewing/updating existing content, and making recommendations for improved design and usability.  This subcommittee would work closely with the OPAC subcommittee, and other appropriate subcommittees, in an effort to improve information about PINES that is available to the public.

Nominations for these proposed subcommittees will be accepted from PINES Library Directors, via the listservs, and recommendations will be presented to the Executive Committee for approval at the May 30, 2002 meeting.

